
Hyannis Area Schools 
 

August 10, 2020 
 

Hyannis Area School District Patrons, Families, Students & Employees 
 

 Re: Notice of Title IX Policy 

 
Dear Patron:  

 
The Hyannis Area School Board of Education has adopted policy 3057 

regarding Title IX, the prohibition against discrimination on the basis of sex, 
and grievance procedures for complaints.  This policy may be found on our 

district website our updated handbooks and, found here:Title IX Policy. By this 
letter, the school district is amending its previously distributed handbooks to 

include this policy, in full.  If you received or printed a physical copy of the 
handbook, please attach this policy to your handbook.  To the extent that any 

provision in the handbooks is in conflict with this policy, this policy will prevail. 
 

 Pursuant to this policy, the district does not discriminate on the basis of 
sex in any education programs, which extends to admission and employment.  

Inquiries about the application of Title IX and 34 C.F.R. part 106 to the district 

may be referred to the district’s Title IX Coordinator, the assistant Secretary 
for Civil Rights of the United States Department of Education, or both.  

  
 The Title IX Coordinator is Assistant Principal/Activities Director Tiffany 

Rice who may be contacted in person, by mail Tiffany Rice Hyannis Area 
Schools, Box 286, Hyannis, NE, 69350; by telephone (308)458-2202, or by 

electronic mail at tiffanyrice@hyannislonghorns.org. 
 

 The assistant Secretary for Civil Rights of the United States Department 
of Education may be contacted at: U.S. Department of Education, Office for 

Civil Rights, Washington, D.C. 20202-1100.   
 

 

https://www.disteleven.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/5810bce175381/3057+Title+IX%20(3).pdf

